
 

 

DISCLAIMER NOTICE ON JOB VACANCIES AND RECRUITMENT 

This is to inform Nigerians and the public in general that the job vacancies declared 

and the recruitment exercise credited to the Bureau of Public Procurement (BPP) 

currently trending on some online platforms is not true about BPP. The Bureau of 

Public Procurement (BPP) therefore dissociates itself from these publications and 

posts online.  

However, we enjoin the public to be careful of misleading and confusing 

information that have no correlation with the advertisement posted by the BPP for 

the 2nd Batch 2019 Call for Nomination into the Procurement Cadre in the MDAs 

recently published in following newspapers: 

 Daily Trust, Thursday 29th August, 2019. 

 This Day, Monday 2nd September, 2019. 

 Federal Tenders Journal ( FTJ) Monday 9th September, 2019. 

 And presently on the BPP website: www.bpp.gov.ng  

We wish to inform Nigerians that the Bureau of Public Procurement did not declare 

any job vacancies neither are we recruiting at the moment. If such exercise will 

take place in the future, the Bureau of Public Procurement will adequately inform 

the public in general through its official website www.bpp.gov.ng and the national 

newspapers. 

 
Signed 

Management 
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